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10t March 2011

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: Review of Premises Licence, The Green Room, 23 Victoria Parade, Torquay, T(J1 2BB

Having been informed that there was to be a review of the Premises Licence of the Green Room on
Victoria Parade, we would like to state that, as residents and also business owners of the Sl

st S Rt /= have never had any cause for concern regarding any

disturbance or noise from the above premises.

Members of our staff visit the Green Room fairly often, after a hard night’s work, and always report

that it is well-run and appeals to the 20plus age group. They have never encountered any problems
there.

I trust you will bear this in mind when reviewing the licence.

Yours faithfully



